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Friday 21st June 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

In English, we have planned, drafted and discussed a recount of our class trip. The purpose 

of this trip was to explore modes of transport that help our world that the children may have 

seen but never got to explore.  

We explored a QMB vehicle (there is only two of these in the country and they are both 

housed at Stanford Depot), a traffic officer vehicle, a gritter, a crane, a loader and got to see 

the 250 tonnes of salt in the salt barn ready for winter. The children behaved beautifully and 

they all had an amazing time! 

In Maths, we have finished learning about decimals as well as starting area. The year 3s have 

done some more mass and capacity. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Harvey and Ruby for their great recounts of our class trip. 

Headteacher's Award: All of Otters for showing all the school values while on our trip. We are 

very proud of you! 

Shining Stars: Milo, Finlay, Molly 

Pupil Voice: “Can we come here again next week?” “I had so much fun!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Monday 24th June – Cricket trip for KS2 – Bring a packed lunch and water bottle, wear PE kit 

(see letter on Dojo for more information) 

Thursday 27th June – Minnis Run – Meet at the Minnis shop at 8:45am (children’s bags etc. 

should be taken to school). If you would like to help guide the children on the route please 

send me a Dojo. 

Friday 28th June – Sports Afternoon from 1:15pm. All welcome from 1pm. 


